LAKE OF THE PINES RANCHOS
COMMUNITY SERVCIES DISTRICT
10556 Combie Road, Suite 6603

Auburn, California 95602

February 12, 2018

TO: The Board of Supervisors
Nevada County
bdofsupervisors@co.nevada.ca.us

RE: Commercial Cannabis growing in Nevada County

RECEIVED

FEB 13 2018

NEVADA COUNTY
BOARD CF SUPERVISORS

ec  ALBoS
(e O
QQMV\T-@V
CPA

The Board of Directors of Lake of the Pines Ranchos Community Services District are strongly opposed to

permitting commercial marijuana grows in the Ranchos.

Lake of the Pines Ranchos is a residential community of families, not a commercial agriculture area.

The roads of the District are not suitable for commercial traffic. The roads were not made to meet

minimum Nevada County standards

This Board of Directors wants to be put on the record as strongly opposed to commercial marijuana

grows of any size in the Ranchos.

Thank you for your consideration and for your continuing service to the people of Nevada County.

Respectfully,
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Dan Fitzgerald
Chairman
Lake of the Pines Ranchos Community Services District



